
Bay Music Boosters  

February Meeting 

2/12/2020 

 

Brian Deibel – Welcome. Dave Johnson and Mike McNamee were unable to make it this evening. There 

will be a follow up with both. 

 

Mr. Allen – GLC Honors Band event was awesome. Thank you to the Rhea Family for putting together the 

food. Everything looked great. Thank you to the Boosters. 

Solo and Ensemble this Saturday at North Ridgeville HS.  

February 25th is the contest preview concert.  

March 3rd is the Big Band Bash featuring Chris Anderson on Trombone. 

Contest will be held on March 6th at Olmsted Falls HS. 

In much need of a new mic for marching band camp. Will run us $3000-$3500.  

 

Mr. Awad –  

Rehearsals are going on for Honors Band and Choir. Event will be held on March 14th at Westlake HS.  

February 26th the 6th, 7th, and 8th grade bands will play at 7pm at BHS 

Middle School Jazz Band will play in the Big Band Bash March 3rd. They will also preform April 6th at Rocky  

Solo and Ensemble is March 28th.  Contest recital for band is March 18th and Strings is March 19th at Bay 

Middle School.  

 

Mindy Thomas –  

Rockettes final performance of the year was January 24th.  

Try outs for the new season are April 4th – 9th. 

Uniform turn in coming up. 

Looking for someone to make replacements of Rockette uniforms. They are no longer available to 

purchase through a vendor.  

 

Mrs. Gess –  



GLC Honors was great.  Presentation was awesome and we were proud to host. 

Solo and Ensemble this weekend. 

Winter concert is March 10th. 

Nashville trip is around the corner. Approx 50 Acapella and 18 Treble going. The group will leave over 

winter break (March 13th-16th). 

Mrs. Singler –  

Coming up: HS contest recital. HS Orchestra Solo and Ensemble. State Orchestra contest February 22nd @ 

Hudson HS. 11:10am. 

 

Dave Johnson –  

Summer scholarships will remain at $150 and will include the Rockettes. This covers clinic fees only.  

Senior scholarship applications have been submitted. There are 3 applicants this year.  

Acquired a second quote for the new trailer. Plans to customize trailer and wrap it have been discussed.  

 

Brian Deibel – pass 

Kristen Dodd-pass 

Kate Beckwith-pass 

 

Tracy Deibel –  

Blitz planning is underway and on schedule.  

 

Band Uniforms – a full replacement of the band uniforms will be need within the next 5 years. We need 

to start planning for the expense now. It will be a considerable investment. I will start pricing out the 

uniforms, keeping in mind prices will increase with each passing year.  

 

Adjourned  

 

 

 


